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RE: YORK UNIVERSITY SUBWAY STATION CONSTRUCTION 

Dear Mr. Byford: 

I attended York University yesterday where I viewed the new subway station construction and saw no 
workers on site. The station is half flooded and it is my understanding that no workers have been on 
site for the past several months. 

I would like to know why this station has been abandoned. I would also like to know how this will 
impact subway construction deadlines and I would also like to know how this will impact the overall 
cost of the subway line. 

As you can appreciate, construction activity causes disruptions at the best of times resulting in detours 
and road closures. These disruptions are compounded when delays like these occur over longer periods 
of time. 

Please let me know \�hat needs io be done and when subway construction will resume at the York 
University subway station. 

Yours truly, 

Anthony Perruzza 
City of Toronto Councillor 

CC: Karen Stinz, TTC Chair 
CC: TTC Commissioners 
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